
Submitter: Patricia Dinsmoor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose this measure!  Our system is NOT broken -- there is no rampant 

voter fraud. We've been safely voting this way in Oregon and mail-in voting needs to 

continue.  HANDS OFF MY VOTE!! 


